
Cleaning Up (in) City Hall
Wednesday, 27 July 2011 11:43 - 

Plenty of those driving to work right now might ride their bikes instead. If only they could shower
at work. La Crosse city employees may have that opportunity soon. The city's planning on
spending some money to put a shower in the basement.  City councilman Bob Seaquist says
this is just the latest in community changes that make it easier to bike and walk to work. The
shower's got a price tag but it's mostly getting paid for with a county health grant.
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